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I am writing in strong support of SB1076. I'm sure most breeders and animal rescues 

are honorable and do the right thing by their animals and customers, but I feel that a 

small fee would go a long way to preventing fraud and improper breeding and rescue 

practices! I have been taken advantage of by a bad backyard breeder and although I 

kept the dog and loved him, he was not healthy and not as advertised. Please pass 

SB1076 for the people who love pets! 


